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Mail-in ballots allow every Oregonian to vote. Many of us have to work on the day 

assigned for in-person voting, requiring us to miss work in order to vote, as our hours 

of employment, and other obligations, might not allow us the luxury of waiting in line 

at a polling place. Voting by mail has been PROVEN SAFE in Oregon for years. Yes, 

issues might exist, but not enough to justify imposing restrictions on the legal voters 

of the state. Yes, I’m aware of the recent issues with the automatic registration by the 

DMV, but that issue is being resolved, and the number of fraudulent votes DO NOT 

warrant dismantling the system. Let Oregonian vote as they want, or in some cases, 

as they can. I support mail-in voting, and I demand our state representatives do the 

same.  


